
MASFAP February 2022 Communication 

MASFAP Committee Volunteers 

 

Thank you to all who volunteered so far for a 

committee—and for those who haven't 
volunteered yet…. WE NEED YOU! Please go to 

the MASFAP website at www.masfap.org, click on 
Financial Aid Administrator and select Volunteer. 
From there you will be asked to log into your 

account and fill out a brief form. Very EASY!  
Committee chairs will be in touch soon with all 

who volunteer! 

First MASFAP Board Meeting 

Register for Upcoming P.D. Event! 

Register NOW and plan to apply for MASFAP’s 2nd financial aid offer cohort: 

Thursday, February 17, 2-3 p.m.:  Financial Aid Offers with uAspire 

Description: uAspire will present research on financial aid offers and their student-centered 
recommendations for best practices from their report “Decoding the Cost of College: The Case for 
Transparent Financial Aid Award Letters.”  
 

Register here to attend:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_FrovRy7BSqCaR9ceVNNtoQ  
 

MASFAP is going to offer 12 member schools the chance to be a part of the 2nd transparency in financial 
aid offers cohort. We heard incredible feedback from the institutions who did this last year so don’t miss 
this opportunity! To apply to be a part of the 2nd cohort, someone from your institution must attend the 
P.D. webinar with uAspire on February 17! 
 

Being a part of the 2nd cohort offers your institution: 
• Small cohort of 12 institutions 
• Customized recommendations tailored to your institution and your offer letter 
• One-on-one session with uAspire and team time with the cohort to discuss your recommendations 
(attendance required; date in April to be determined with cohort input) 
• Ongoing coaching from uAspire as you work to implement the recommendations 
 

Participation is limited to 12 institutions and there is a short application that will be sent to those who 
attend the February 17 webinar.  
 

STAY TUNED as various P.D. events will be announced soon including NASFAA credentials, 
town hall and a variety of training and development sessions! 

The 2022 MASFAP Board will meet at the end of 

next week in Columbia. Please reach out to one 

of the MASFAP delegates if you have any 

questions or input you would like shared at the 

meeting. 

MASFAP Delegates:  

Annual Conference Save the Date 
Save the date for MASFAP’s annual conference: 

November 7-9, 2022. 

Angel Mefford  amefford@sfccmo.edu 

Emily Haynam  hayname@missouri.edu 

Valerie Jensen vjensen@wustl.edu 

Sara Edwards  
sara.edwards@citizensbank.
com 
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